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A reminder that the car park at the front of the school and the 
church are NOT drop off zones.  If you enter these car parks you 
MUST walk your children into the school.  DROP OFF ZONE is via 
the Mary MacKillop Hall carpark only. The Disabled Parking   
spaces are only for  people with permits.  Thank you. 

Mobile Kindy Program  in Fiji 
The Social Justice Committee is raising funds to support the Mobile Kindy program, run by Child Benefit and Mary MacKillop 
Today. The funds will give vulnerable children across three settlements in Fiji the chance for safe, quality Early Childhood     
Education, so these kids don’t miss out. 
Our goal is to raise $150.00 and we invite families to please send in a gold coin donation this Friday August 20th. Each 
class will learn about the program and take part in activities based on Fijian life.    

Please bring a Gold Coin  
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We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 

Social Justice Committee Fundraiser 

Every year we hold a Book Week character        
parade to celebrate  Children’s Book Week.   

Students will be able to dress up as book         
character for the day.   

Costumes don’t need to be elaborate and you are 
not expected to go and purchase new outfits – in 
the past years simple costumes have often been 
the stand out.  Please consider safety and comfort 
in creating outfits. Appropriate footwear is a 
must.  



 

  
Dates for the Calendar 

 AUGUST 2021  

Week 6 Friday 20th 9.10am Class Mass Year 4 
2.30pm Assembly—Year 1 

Week 7  Monday 23rd Book Week Parade 

 Friday 27th 9.10am Class Mass - Foundation 

Week 8 Tuesday 31st Father’s Day Stall 
7.00pm Year 6 Play 

 SEPTEMBER 2021  

 Wednesday 1st Father’s Day Stall 
5.00pm Confirmation Workshop 2 
7.00pm Year 6 Play 

 Thursday 2nd 7.00pm Year 6 Play Final Performance 

 Friday 3rd Father’s Day Breakfast TBC 

Week 9 Friday 10th 6.00pm Sacrament of Confirmation 

Week 10 Wed 15th - Fri 17th Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 

 Friday 17th 2.15pm School finishes—End of Term 3 

School Absences:  

To report a student absence please use the Parent 

Notified Absences function on PAM. 

Please do NOT reply to you absence reminder text. Go to PAM and lodge a parent Notified Absence. 

FAREWELL FOR SR LYNETTE 
As the St Brendan's Parish comes to terms with the imminent        

departure to Melbourne of Sr Lynette, an opportunity to give a fitting 

farewell is challenging in these times of lockdowns and  restrictions 

on numbers of people for social gatherings. The Parish Pastoral 

Council has come up with what we believe is the best option under 

these circumstances. Next weekend, the Saturday evening Mass is 

cancelled to give everyone the opportunity to attend the Sunday 

morning Mass and stay on for morning tea. All welcome.  

Fri:   20/8   St Brendan’s      Lakes Entrance    9.30pm 
Sat:   21/8       St Dymphna’s     Buchan                 9.00am 
                        St Brendan’s       Lakes Entrance     Cancelled    
Sun:  22/8      St Brendan’s       Lakes Entrance    9.00am 
                     St Colman’s        Orbost                 11.00am 
Tues:  24/8   St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.30am 
Wed:  25/8   St Colman’s   Orbost    9.30am 
Fri:   27/8   St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.30pm 
Sat:   28/8   St Colman’s   Orbost    5.00pm 
Sun:   29/8   St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.00am 



 

Farewell Sr Lynette 

We have been very fortunate over the last few years to have 

our very own Josephite nun, Sr Lynette Young, living and 

working in our community. Sr Lynette is eternally optimistic 

and joyful. She is faith-filled, compassionate and ever there to 

help with whatever need arises. She is a wonderful example of 

what a Josephite sister really is and truly follows Mary 

MacKillop’s example in the way she lives her life.  

Sr Lynette will soon be moving  on to take up residence in a Josephite 

community in Melbourne. We would like to thank her for 

being a wonderful presence here at St Brendan’s and we 

wish her all the very best for this next stage of her life.  

Please join with the Parish as we farewell Sr Lynette this 

coming Sunday morning at 9am Mass. 

 

 

 

Mobile Kindy Program  in Fiji 

Never see a need without trying to do 

something about it! 

Bula! This Friday, we will finally be holding our Mary 

MacKillop Day celebrations, including following in her 

footsteps by reaching out to others in need.  

 

PLEASE bring a gold coin donation and help us help 

others! Thank you! 

 

 

CONFIRMATION REMINDER: Our first parent/ child workshop will be 

held this afternoon, at 5pm in the Hobby Room. Please bring your stoles! 
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Lion’s Public Speaking Competition - School 

Year 4 Entrants 

By Mrs Graham, Mrs Mills, Mr Ashton, Jodie and Pauline 

We are so proud of the seven students who competed in the school Lion’s Public Speaking Competition 

on Tuesday. It was noticeable the effort all seven put into  perfecting their speech. They used recess and 

lunchtime to listen and encourage each other using rubrics to improve their presentation. The seven 

students presented their 3 minute speech on their favourite animal in front of year 3 and year 4         

students. They were marked on their ability to engage, entertain and inform the audience as well as 

their oral presentation skills such as volume, pace, body position and gestures.  

 

It was an extremely hard decision to narrow down the seven students to only two and scores were very 

close. We would like to congratulate Mia Hamer and Paige Bandura and wish them both the best as 

they proceed to compete against other schools.  

Fleeced The Year 6 Play 
By Jade Pedder & Poppy Richardson 

Near the end of Term 2 and through to Term 3 we have been rehearsing 

the Year 6 play called ‘Fleeced’. We would like to say thank you to Emma 

for costumes and props Mr. B, Mrs. Whelan and Dan J for helping us  

perform on stage and make props. 

We are very excited to perform to everyone and we hope you enjoy it if 

you are able to come and watch! 



WANTED 
Year One would love donations of any bits and 

pieces that would suit our STEM box—cardboard boxes, plastic 

cartons, wool, felt, or other craft scraps, cardboard rolls (but not 

toilet rolls), corrugated cardboard, small wood offcuts, or        

anything else you might have. 

Many thanks in advance. 

 

Items to collect and send into school 

EFTPOS 

available to 

pay fees 

OUT NOW 

ORDERS DUE BACK : Tuesday 31st August 

 



St Brendan’s Op Shop has second hand school    
uniform available. Winter uniform in stock. 

Book Week  
Dress Ups  
Available  
Open 10am-3pm    
Tuesday, Wednesday 
& Thursday. 



St Brendan’s Church Bulletin Notice  

Are you searching for a relationship 
with God?  
Do you want to learn more about the 
Catholic way of life? 
Are you interested in becoming a 
Catholic Christian? 
If so, you’re invited to Come & See in 

our Parish, August 2021. 

For more information please contact 

Joan Micah 0431 438 034 

2 STEP SIGN IN  

1. QR Code Service : 

• all parents, guardians and carers 

who enter buildings or facilities 

when on the school site  

• all other visitors, including                   

contractors and volunteers.  

 

All visitors and parents must check-in using the QR 

code system even if they are visiting for less than 15 

minutes. 

 

2. VPASS 

• Visitors, volunteers and contractors must also sign in 

and out at the office with the Vpass system.                                                          

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 


